HEALTH SCIENCES ASSOCIATION

The union delivering modern health care



BULLETIN

February 20, 2018

Two candidates declared in election for Region 6 representative on HSA Board of Directors

During the next several weeks, HSA members in Region 6 will have an opportunity to elect their representative on HSA's Board of Directors.

Nominations for the position closed with two members declaring their candidacy:

- Theo de Gagne, a psychologist at St. Paul's Hospital.
- Nancy Hay, a social worker at St. Paul's and Lions Gate Hospitals.

In the coming weeks, all HSA members in Region 6 will receive an election package in the mail which includes candidate biographies, voting instructions, a ballot, and a postage paid return envelope to mail a completed ballot back to HSA.

Ballots must be received in the HSA office in New Westminster no later than: 5:00 pm on Thursday, April 12, 2018.

The successful candidate will assume the position of Regional Director for a two-year term at the conclusion of HSA's 2018 annual convention.

180 Columbia Street East New Westminster BC V3L 0G7 Telephone 604-517-0994 / 800-663-2017 Facsimile 604-515-8889 / 800-663-6119